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September 10, 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians of AP students: 
 
As we begin, the 2021-22 school year, Irondequoit High School continues to offer and support the rigorous 
academic AP courses for our students. The timeline for students to indicate/commit to taking the AP exam is 
the October 15th, 2021. I encourage you to look at the Website: AP Central and learn more about the 
resources available for students: 
 

College Board AP, https://ap.collegeboard.org/ 
 
We highly encourage all students to take the AP Exam in May.  Within the first few weeks, students will 
join the online course.  Students should work closely with their AP teacher and counselor regarding course 
enrollment and subsequent exam participation in May of 2022. If your child is struggling with the course 
material, they should work with their teacher and counselor to develop a plan for support and help before 
they consider withdrawal from the course. This should be done prior to September 30, 2021. 
 
Below is some information regarding timelines that will be helpful:  

 

• The cost of an AP exam is $96.00.  Fee reductions are available for economically qualified.  
o New this year: Students will be able to pay for AP Exams through My School Bucks 

• The AP exams must be ordered in early November 2021, any exam ordered after this date we will 
have to charge the student’s account a $40.00 late fee.   

• Exams may be canceled after March 2022 are be subject to a $40 fee. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me at any time at 336-3037. We look forward to 
supporting your child in reaching success in Advanced Placement courses.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Barbara Harford 
Assistant Principal, Irondequoit High School 

 
 
 
 

 “West Irondequoit Schools Are Community Schools” 
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